
 

 

20th October 2023  
  
Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

Additional features on Satchel One  

 

As you are aware, at Farmor’s School we use the online tool Satchel One to help you stay up to date 
with your child’s school life.   

 

You can login to Satchel One via a web browser or the mobile app for iOS or Android. Once logged 
into the app, you’ll receive automatic notifications and see information about your child’s homework. 
You can see your child’s to-do list, get notifications about tasks and view your child’s online 
submissions  

 

After half term we are turning on additional features:   

 

• Timetable: You will be able to see past and upcoming lessons to help your child prepare for 
the days ahead.   

• Rewards and behaviour: You will be able to see any merits, behaviour points and badges 
your child receives, including information about any detentions.  

• Attendance: You will be able to see their attendance and punctuality data each day.  
 

Later in the year we are also aiming to include information on progress and attainment.  
How can you login?  

 

If you have not yet logged into Satchel One, we can send you a new login code. Please can you 
complete this form to let us know and we will contact you before the end of term with the details.  
How can you access resources and support?  

 

Satchel have created a welcome pack where you can download the app as well as accessing support 
and a range of helpful resources. Please visit https://tinyurl.com/satchelonewp.   
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
Mrs Claire Wells and Mr Roger Eckersley  
  
Assistant Head (Teaching and Learning)  

  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/sTv7wdmhTD
https://tinyurl.com/satchelonewp

